
 

 
 

 

2nd March 2022 

 

Dear Students, Parents and Carers, 

 

Re: GCSE/BTEC Certificate Evening on Tuesday 8th March 2022 

 

I am writing to invite your child to the Class of 2020 GCSE & BTEC Certificate Evening which will take place 

on Tuesday 8th March 2022.  

 

The evening will run from 5.30pm to 6.30pm in the Main Hall with access through Gladesmore Road. Please 

note that the Crowland Road entrance will be locked.  

 

During the evening your child will be issued with their official examination certificates produced by the 

examination boards. These are original certificates so please encourage your child to keep them in a safe place. 

Some students will already have collected their certificates but may wish to attend anyway to collect their 

Progress File Folders. 

 

We are very pleased that we are now in a position to invite our former students onto the site but please note that 

entry will be strictly for members of the class of 2020, we won’t be able to admit relatives or friends to the site. 

 

If your child cannot collect their certificates on the night please email exams@gladesmore.com to make 

arrangements for collection. 

 

We look forward to seeing your child. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you require further details.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Ms P Wilks    Mr N Willis 

Examinations Officer          Assistant Headteacher 
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